
Youth WIN Team Meeting Minutes 

August 7, 2019 

 

Members Present: Chuck Healy, Beth Boemler, Mary Beth Harper, John Cargile, Genny Schumaker, Jeff 

Woodhouse 

 

Youth Director Report - Beth 

 Mid-High Mission Trip – 5 students attended, down from 7 last year. All three students who 

were eligible from last year attended again this year. Positive feedback from students and 

parents, discussed need for more participation. Scheduling is a challenge for families and 

MUMC.  

 Sprit Camp at Camp Jo-Ota – All youth model worked well. 70 total participants, including 

adults. New location was a big plus. Especially liked more spacious dining hall. Better, more 

efficient layout.  

 High School Mission Trip to Chicago – 12 attendees, good activities with balance of mission work 

and fun activities. Helped with free neighborhood day camp.  

 Mid-Summer – 21 at Flying Spider event in early August. Good turnout for mid-summer.  

 Youth Volunteer training on Aug. 3 and 4, facilitated by outside from, Ministry Architects. Had 

about 15 attendees, excellent topics, presentation and participation.  

 Coming up: Pool Party, Fall Kickoff.  

 

Music – John 

 Kurtis Heinrich is new Cantate Choir Director. Funding found through various means.  

 Cantate rehearsal time changing to Sundays, 9:30 to 10:15.  

 Youth Band will rehearse on Sundays at 3:00 to 4:00 pm, before Youth Group.   

 

Other Items 

 Discussion on Church Chat, held Sundays at 11 am. Attendance has fallen off, will see if it comes 

back in the fall.  

 New group, Middle School Meet Up, will be held Weds at 4:30.  

 Discussions about possible high school cooking group. Need leader to step forward.  

 6th grade meeting, youth and parents. Had 15 families represented. Split into youth and parents 

for separate meetings over most of the same topics.  

 New Sunday Youth Group schedule is set.  

 Youth Center is mostly complete, with some additional AV needs still to come. Needs more 

clean up and clean out before Fall Kickoff. Small group rooms are still being set up.  

 Discussion on marketing of Fall activities and changes. Discussed possible post card to families.  

 Discussed phone campaign and difficulty in compiling usable list from current database. Beth to 

check with Felicia. (NB – usable list was too small to be useful. Project shelved) 

 

 Next meeting: Sunday, September 22 at 6:30 pm.   


